
 

 

 

12 June 2019 

 

 

 

TeamTalk confirms name and ticker change to Vital on 1 July 2019 

 

We become Vital Limited from 1 July 2019. 

 

Since we announced that TeamTalk and CityLink were moving to a single brand, Vital, on 30 April 2019, we have 

been encouraged by the excitement and support our customers, shareholders, suppliers and staff have shown for 

our new Vital brand. 

 

It is now time to move to the next step of aligning our NZX ticker code and legal company names to our new 

Vital brand. Therefore on Monday 1 July 2019 TeamTalk Limited’s legal name will change to Vital Limited and 

our NZX ticker code will become ‘VTL’. CityLink Limited’s legal name will change to Vital Data Limited. 

 

Your ownership will continue in its current form, and automatically come under the new Vital name and you will 

receive all Company communications as usual. If you need to update your details please go online to Link Market 

Service’s Investor Centre www.linkmarketservices.co.nz. Alternatively, email Link on 

enquiries@linkmarketservices.co.nz or call +64 9 375 5998. 

 

 

 

Ends 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Andrew Miller M: +64 27 458 4525 

Chief Executive, TeamTalk E: amiller@vital.co.nz  

 

Or 

 

Roger Sowry M: +64 27 445 5753 

Chairman, TeamTalk   

 

 


